
MINUTES OF THE TASK FORCE MEETING 

BAYVIEW HUNTERS POINT ENVIRONMENTAL 

JUSTICE RESPONSE TASK FORCE 

  

 Wednesday, January 18, 2017 

 TASK FORCE MEETING 

  

The Bayview Hunters Point Environmental Justice Response Task Force convened the 
monthly meeting at the Bayview Opera House at 4705 3rd St, San Francisco, California, on the 
above date. 

I.     Welcome and Introductions of participants 

Marie Harrison of Greenaction welcomed everyone to the meeting. The 2017 BVHP Youth 
Leadership Academy students were introduced.  

II.    Agenda review and Announcement of monthly meeting dates/locations for 2017 Task 
Force meetings 

All evening meetings have been moved to the Bayview Opera House. Daytime meetings will 
continue to be held at the Southeast Campus. 

III.   Review and update on new and pending pollution complaints 

There were no pending complaints to review at this time. 

IV.   Update from BAAQMD, CARB and Greenaction on press conference to be held regarding 
posting of "No Diesel Idling" signs 

Marie shared a sample of the signs that will be posted. 

V.    Presentation by CalRecycle: Maria Salinas, Environmental Justice Program Manager 

Maria Salinas of CalRecycle facilitated a discussion on CalRecycle programs, services and 
decision making processes. Topics included: where to recycle; grants available; and, extended 
producer responsibility for convenient collections. Maria also discussed illegal dumping, the 
Environmental Justice Program and SEPs, and the Education and the Environmental Initiative. 

Claudia, a CalRecycle executive, introduced the 'Where to Recycle' Map, an interactive 
mapping tool that provides the locations of recycling and collection facilities. This tool allows 
individuals to search by geographic location or by facility. You can also search more broadly 
within a jurisdiction, county, assembly or senate district boundary. 

There were suggestions to provide the mapping tool as a link on IVAN as a resource. 

The work provided by CalRecycle is available in print and on their website. Publications are 
updated every six months. 

CalRecycle is currently accepting proposals for community projects. A representative will work 
with individuals and organizations throughout the process to address previous concerns raised 
on qualifying for funding. 

VI.   Next steps and announcements 

  



   

The next meeting is February 15, 2017, 2-4pm 

 


